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Dear Paula, 
 
Thank you for submitting a revised domestic homicide review report for Nottingham 
(‘Lottie’) following the Quality Assurance Panel’s feedback.   
 
I am grateful to you for carefully considering the issues raised by the Panel as outlined in 
the letter of 5 April 2019.  I was especially grateful for the letter you enclosed with the 
revised report which provides important additional information in relation to some of the 
Panel’s observations.   
 
We have carefully considered the revised report and we are satisfied that all matters have 
now been addressed.  We are content for the report to be published and it would be 
helpful if you could provide us with the URL to the report when it is available by emailing 
us at DHREnquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk.   
 
On behalf of the Panel, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, the chair and 
other colleagues for the considerable work that you have put into this particular review. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Charlotte Hickman 
Chair of the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance Panel 
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